
 

 

 

 

 

 

15th December 2021 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Wednesday 15th December is our KS1 performance of Eddie & Frankie Save the World. 

 
With the Omicron variant in circulation and increased Covid-19 infection levels, our guidance 
has been continually updating over the past week. Therefore, it is vital that we all adhere to the 
following guidance for the three performances to go ahead today.  
 

• Please bring your ticket with you to allow your entry. 

• Entry will be through the car park gate and exit through the hall doors.  

• There will be no entry into the main part of the school. 

• Do not attend school or the performance if you have any Covid-19 symptoms or you are 
feeling unwell.  

• We welcome the completion of Lateral Flow Tests before attending to check that you 
are negative. 

• Wrap up warm as the doors/windows will be open to ensure we have good ventilation in 
the hall.  

• Use hand sanitiser on arrival. 

• Face masks must be worn at all times, including during the performance by anyone 
over the age of 11, unless exempt. 

• Sit with people from your household and if there is space to do so, please allow 
distance between households. 
 

Thank you for the support you have shown when requesting tickets for the three 
performances. We appreciate that this is a very special and memorable occasion and many of 
you would have loved to have more than two tickets. However, we have had to keep our 
audience numbers small.  
 
Please can I take this opportunity to remind you that no photos can be taken during the 
performance and the performance can’t be recorded as some of our children do not have 
permission for recordings/photos. We will do our best to facilitate an opportunity at the end of 
the performance for you to take a few family photos.  
 
We will be opening the gates 10 minutes before each performance, to give you time to 
sanitise your hands, find a seat and get settled. For the 9:15am performance, we will open at 
9:05am, for the 10:45am performance, we will open at 10:35am and for the 2:15pm 
performance, we will open at 2:05pm.  
 
We hope you enjoy the performance and we look forward to seeing you.  
 

    Thank you for your cooperation 
 
Mrs E Bailey  
Headteacher    


